From:

To: Tillbridge Solar Project
Subject: RE: Tillbridge Solar Project - Adequacy of Consultation Request
Date: 22 April 2024 12:15:18

Attachments: -

Good afternoon,
| can confirm that on behalf of North East Lincolnshire Council there are no comments to make.
| see that the documents accurately reflect our position with neighbouring authorities.

Kind Regards

Cheryl Jarvis FD, MSc, MRTPI
Development Manager

Development Management - Planning
Places & Communities — NEL

Tel.
Mob.

. (7 EQUANS

Working in partnership

equans.co.uk

From: Tillbridge Solar Project <TillbridgeSolarProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 11:47 AM

Cc: Tillbridge Solar Project <TillbridgeSolarProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Tillbridge Solar Project - Adequacy of Consultation Request

Importance: High

You don't often get email from tillbridgesolarproject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Learn why this is important
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached to this email, a letter requesting your Local Authority’s Adequacy of
Consultation response. You will also find attached a proforma which will aid you in formatting
and submitting your response.

We received the Tillbridge Solar Project application for an Order granting development consent
on Wednesday 10 April 2024. A decision whether or not to accept the application for
Examination must be made by Wednesday 8 May 2024.


mailto:tillbridgesolarproject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.engie.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7CTillbridgeSolarProject%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Ccf6155238c70478a53ed08dc62bd78b3%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C638493813136054468%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Y4iqYI2mr5wbp8Z25FMNYsL%2FmQ3IacZxAXDhPsjMIGY%3D&reserved=0

We request that you provide your Adequacy of Consultation response within 14 calendar days of
this email. Therefore, we request your response by Thursday 25 April 2024.

For more details and access to the Consultation documents, please refer to the attached letter.
Kind Regards,

Ryan

% Ryan Sedgman | Case Officer - National
: Infrastructure (NSIP Reform)

The Planning Inspectorate ¢ planning Inspectorate

Yr Arolygiasth Gynllunio Hejpline: 0303 444 5000

’@PINSgov ﬂﬂ The Planning Ins ectorate@ lanninginspectorate.gov.uk

Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with
the law.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

Reduce your environmental footprint, please do not print this email unless you
really need to.
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North East Lincolnshire Council - This e-mail and any files transmitted with it
contains information from North East Lincolnshire Council which may be privileged
or confidential. The information is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or
entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient be aware that any
processing of this email and its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please send it back to us immediately and
permanently delete it. Do not use, copy or disclose the information contained in
this message or in any attachment. The North East Lincolnshire Council email
system, including emails and their content, may be monitored for security reasons
and to ensure compliance with council policy. Emails and attachments may be
recorded for the effective operation of the organisation and for other lawful
business purposes. We cannot guarantee that this email or its attachments are
virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. We therefore recommend
you carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any email or attachments.
North East Lincolnshire Council will not accept any liability for any errors or
omissions in the contents of this email or its attachments, or any damage or loss
caused by computer viruses coming from this email or its attachments.





